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Gautho, Julia

From: Leslie Nielsen <lpbeach21@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 1:30 PM
To: City Council
Subject: June 26 Agenda item 8F

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Mayor and Council,  
 
Thank you to Jim and the City Staff for the work put forth to develop a budget for FY25/FY26.  
 
The FAC (Finance Advisory Committee)  recommendation to review measure Y revenue quarterly will 
help us to also review spending or expenses on a regular basis as the revenue stream remains volatile as 
tied to Sales Tax and the economy.  The recognition that we need to develop and communicate a 5 year 
CIP (Capital Improvement Program) project budget as identified in the strategic plan is also appreciated.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Leslie Nielsen 
 
 
 
 


